MAPE Local 101 meeting 1-12-2021	
January 12, 2021, 12pm
Called to order 12:02
· Welcome members to the January membership meeting
· Pandemic related updates from BA Dan Englehart
· State employee COVID leave has been extended
· Agencies have not announced decisions on whether they will participate in retirement incentive program or not.  We are not aware of any agencies that have opted into this program yet.
· Agencies have emailed out some information to staff about vaccine priorities.  Most staff will not be prioritized.  Some who work on directly with the public will have some priority but not before those considered part of the 1a group.
· DLI, DNR and MNIT staff have been redeployed to MDH to help with contract tracing.  Those members may remain part of L101 during redeployment if they request to do so.  10 DLI employees have been redeployed.  28 have been redeployed at DNR.

· L101 Treasurer Tyler Teggitz reviewed the 2021 proposed budget.  A motion was made and seconded and passed 17-0 in the chat to adopt the 2021 budget.
· Tyler also requested volunteers for an audit committee to review the 2020 budget and associated spending.  Volunteers should email Tyler.
· L101 VP and negotiations chair Harland Hiemstra reported that the four contract proposal listening sessions were a success, with good participation and healthy discussion.  Additionally, feedback from the contract survey that MAPE central had sent out was available and useful to set negotiation priorities.
· Dan noted that if members were interested in agency specific supplemental bargaining that planning for that should get going.  Members are encouraged to review current agency specific contract language in the CBA.
· Jed Becher updated participants on current pending grievances and stated the next DNR Meet and Confer mtg is scheduled for 1/20/21.  The next MNIT M&C mtg is in February.

· Adjourned at 1 pm.
